From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 11 December 2017 17:02
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02233/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:02 PM on 11 Dec 2017 from Mr Chris Brennan.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land East Of Evenlode Crescent And South Of Langford Lane Kidlington 

	Proposal:
	Hotel (Class C1) and ancillary restaurant (Class A3) including associated works, comprising the provision of parking spaces and landscaping 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Chris Brennan

	[bookmark: _GoBack]
	

	Address:
	34 Foxdown Close, Kidlington, Oxfordshire OX5 2YE



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The proposed development should not be allowed in this location because there is inadequate provision for staff or customers to reach the site by walking or cycling.

Staff and customers should be able to get to the site safely from Kidlington, Yarnton and Begbroke and this means creating new walking and cycling routes to the site as follows:
- from the Begroke Lane cycleway into the south of the site;
- from the Oxford Canal path (possibly via Langford Locks);
- a dedicated cycleway along Langford Lane to the site from both the east and west.



